
 

For Local 8 & Local 11 Members at IUPAT Painter’s Trade Section 
March 21, 2024 

   

Vote Passed 
 
The contract vote passed!   
 
We will notify the employer, obtain the Bargaining Team’s signatures on the new 
contract, and then distribute copies to the membership. 
 
Thank you to the Bargaining Team for their hard work during this process. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Valarie Peaphon, Director of 
Contract Negotiations at 206-441-8880 ext. 103 or email 
valarie@opeiu8.org 
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